
The traditional Valentine's Day Exchange Exhibition, which reached its 14th edition in 2020, also saw a 
setback this year, all efforts to move it a few weeks while awaiting health authorizations were not needed 
to be able to carry it out. 

We had thought about the impossibility of doing it on February 13 to move it to February 20 or February 
27, but today it was confirmed that for the entire month of February there are no conditions for release, by 
the Ausl of Reggio Emilia, the health authorization. 

We are sorry that in the past few days, misinformed they had already given for a certain place and date, I 
am especially sorry because such unreliable information creates so many expectations among breeders 
given the complicated period we are going through. 

It is always better to be wary of this information if it does not come from official channels, the international 
exhibition is valid for Valentine's Day, etc. 
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